
 

 

 

               Star of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                Star of the week- Harley 

For his fantastic Maths work using money 

and making amounts with the pennies.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week we had some very special visitors 

arrive in Foundation Stage. 12 chick eggs 

arrived! The children have been watching 

them very carefully and have been able to 

see them hatch over the last few days into 

chicks. At the moment 6 are boys and 5 are 

girls with one still waiting to hatch. The 

children will have the chance to feed, water 

and change the chick’s box next week and 

even hold them. We have been doing lots 

of writing about them and learning about 

how they grow up. We have lot of exciting 

things planned for next week! In Maths we 

have been reading the story, ‘The big pet 

sale’. The children have been making 

amounts of money with pennies and 

pounds. 

 

Harley 

Thank you for your support. 

Miss Marney, Mrs Dawson and Miss Yasmin. 

Next week will be our Easter Bonnet parade, 

on Thursday 2nd April at 9am. The children will 

need to make an Easter hat or bonnet to wear 

on that day in a parade and parents are 

invited to come and watch. Please help your 

child to make an Easter hat, bonnet or mask. 

It would be lovely to see everyone joining in. 

On Monday we will be walking to church for 

an Easter celebration. We will also be making 

Easter crafts such as cards and chick nests.  

Just a reminder: we finish school next Thursday for 

the Easter holidays. School re opens on Monday 

20th April 2015.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://pngimg.com/img/objects/star&ei=n9JjVNqDGIe67gbv3oGwDw&psig=AFQjCNHqKgRYpt7jzlSvoIazF5rU8suGqg&ust=141591450069

